


Faculty and Staff Activities Abroad. FAU encourages faculty and staff to take advantage of research and 

teaching opportunities in international locations. If any official FAU activities (i.e. research or other 

educational opportunities that are sponsored, endorsed or funded by FAU) will occur in a location where 

there is a U.S. State Department Travel Warning, the involved faculty and staff members must sign a 

waiver acknowledging that the travel is voluntary and that they are aware of and accept the safety and 

security concerns associated with their travel plans. Individuals planning to participate in these activities 

under the auspices of FAU should consult their appropriate divisional office and the Provost's Office for 

guidance on, and approval of, any such international travel. 

THE FAU OIP website (www.fau.edu/goabroad) has additional information on safety and security 

concerns for international travel and 
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